
                                                                                    

NORTH WALES SAFEGUARDING  

CHILDREN’S BOARD 

 

KEY MESSAGES 

FROM MEETING HELD ON  

FRIDAY 8TH JANUARY 2016 

 

 

 Recommendations  from peer review in relation to matters arising from Cheshire/Cheshire 

West SCR were discussed. 

 

 Updates were received in relation to Publications of EXPR – and confirmation of position 

from Anglesey Council and Denbighshire. 

 

 CPR Roadshow 3 workshops across North Wales 146 people attended the Roadshows 

across the six counties, mixture of practitioners and Managers.   

 

 Review of Working Together in Safe Hands – awaiting meeting dates. 

 

 CSE Data Collection – checking with other regions with regards to their progress. 

 

 Draft Business Plan and CSE Action Plan – dedicates sessions to be held to update and 

review the Boards’ priorities. 

 

 Virtual Training and Implementation Day – Library of 40 different courses available. 

Training modules will run from 19th January. 

 


